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On August 6, Mr. YONEZAWA Atsushi, Director of the Consular Office of Japan 

in Siem Reap participated in a program organized by the Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs and International Cooperation of Cambodia to observe the situation of 

internally displaced people, visiting 2 temporary shelters in Uddor Meanchey 

Province and 1 in Siem Reap Province. Director Yonezawa expressed his heartfelt 

sympathy for the damage caused by the conflict and conveyed his sincere hope for 

a swift return to normalcy. 

 

 

 

 



 


